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SR 574 (MLK Jr Blvd) Drainage Improvements from MacDill Ave to Habana Ave 441493-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Drainage

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits between MacDill

Ave and Habana
Ave.

Project Start February 22,
2022

Length .25 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road MLK Blvd

SR 574
Construction
Cost

$171,341

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2022

Contractor Bay Area
Sinkhole
Investigation
and Civil
Engineering, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Kouser Manzer
  813-612-3200
  Kouser.Manzer@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on March 16, 2022. 

This project is repairing an existing concrete drainage structure
along SR 574 (Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard) between MacDill
Avenue and Habana Avenue in Tampa.

Construction is estimated to finish in the summer of 2022. 


